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Holiday food safety is a matter to be considered at this time of
the year.

Proper storage of ingredients, proper preparation of the meal,
proper storage of leftovers if they are to be eaten later
deserves further discussion.

Christina Carr from the local county extension office was
interviewed by WLIV's Roger Ealey about how to properly and
safely handle food during this holiday season.

She touched on everything from proper temperature, to
making sure meats are properly cooked and properly stored

prior to cooking.

This interview will be aired multiple times during the period of
Thanksgiving and Christmas — broadcast on both AM & FM.
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